FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
 
Who is responsible for the maintenance and up keep of the alleyway that runs between Hawthorne Street and Ingle Street, In addition, who is responsible for the gates on the alleyway.

The path is not owned by Leicester City Council, it is in private ownership and the landowners will be responsible for the maintenance of the alleyway.  Any gates on the alley will also be the responsibility of the land owners.   
Leicester City Council maintains the public lighting assets.

This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Government Land Registry. 

HM Land Registry - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
